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CANCELLED: Family Camp Out at Bear Creek Nature Park 

 

Lancaster, TX – Due to inclement weather The Family Camp Out at Bear Creek Nature Park 

originally scheduled for Saturday, April 26th through Sunday, April 27th has been cancelled. 

This event will be rescheduled on a date in the near future that has yet to be determined.  

 

For more information about the City of Lancaster, please visit www.lancaster-tx.com or call 972-

218-3700.  

 

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, or register 

for weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events on our website at www.lancaster-tx.com by 

clicking on “Notify Me”. 

### 


